
Please docket in public comments for 16-1871-EL-BGN. Thanks! 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: D1Howe@wowway.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 8:28 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: Jan 29, 2018 8:28 PM  
 
RENDER: server 
RESPONSECHART: 0 
CONTACT_REASON: Comment, 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST_NAME: Douglas 
LAST_NAME: Howe 
EMAIL: D1Howe@wowway.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 734 675 6133 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER:  
STREET_ADDRESS1: 8870 Marquette Dr. 
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY: Grosse Ile 
STATE: MI 
ZIP: 48138 
COUNTY: Wayne 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME:  
CASE_NUMBER: "Icebreaker Wind Project Case no. 16-1871-EL-BGN I 
COMMENTS: I am extremely disappointed in the windmills are being considered on any of our Great 
Lakes, much less the one that we traverse the most. These windmills have to be 200 feet tall and well 
lighted, or else we will have issues with seeing these, especially at night (there will be lives lost), and our 
mast being over 60 feet tall (contact with windmill blades will be extremely dangerous). Also, we 
frequently come into Cleveland's Harbor from multiple directions, depending on whether we spend a 
night at Peele Island, Leamington, Lorain, Put-In-Bay, Kelley's Island, Cedar Point, Catawba Island, etc., 
as we always take the most direct course, allowing for proper use of the available wind.  
Please keep windmills off the Great Lakes, and especially Lake Erie! 
 
Thank you,  
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